

Dear Parents

Lancelin Primary School is hosting a Book Fair on the 12th-16th of March to encourage our students to read. Every year, the school community comes together to promote reading, books and lifelong learning at our Book Fair.

12th Book Fair begins

Parents welcome 8:00-8:40am each morning. Children can purchase during the breaks

13th Geronimo Stilton Reading during Assembly
 Parents welcome.
 Try to match the teacher to their pet.
 Vote for the best photo "Pawed Pet Reading".

- 14th Book Fair continues
- 15th-16th Stationary and trinkets are on sale.
- 20th During assembly, prize given to student with best photo "Pawed Pet Reading"

We need your help to make our Book Fair a success. If each child at the school bought one book, the school Library could receive \$300 or more to stock the shelves with fresh titles.

We are looking forward to purchase recommendations from children and parents for the library.

Our Book Fair encourages children to be excited about reading and learning. Please join me and others in supporting literacy at Lancelin Primary School.

With sincere appreciation,

Michelle Kelly Proudly Lancelin Primary School Library Officer

